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pathogenesis of chronic diseases. There is evidence for the involvement of inorganic arsenic (As)
in the etiology of a number of human diseases. The epidemiologic association between As-induced
skin lesions and lung cancer incidence in Bangladesh and between As-induced skin lesions and glioma
and pancreas cancer incidence in Taiwan have been well-documented. It is also observed that the
degree of As-induced skin lesions was positively correlated with the severity of lung cancer in
Bangladesh. Although the epidemiologic association between As-induced skin lesions and diabetic
nephropathy has not been clearly demonstrated yet, most of the published reports suggest that As
plays a role in the pathogenesis of the disease. In addition, inorganic As is a potent carcinogen
in various organs of experimental animals. These accumulated data suggest that chronic exposure to
inorganic As may be a risk factor for the development of several chronic diseases such as cancer
and diabetes.\]. Fig. \[fig:BN\] shows a planar relaxation of the analytically exact ground state
of a Bose-Einstein condensate in the presence of a harmonically trapped potential as a function of
the recoil energy $E_R$ [@Sackett2000]. The energy functional was already used in the optimized
initial state reconstruction of Fig. \[fig:unitary-rho\]. ![Planar relaxation of the analytically
exact ground state of a Bose-Einstein condensate in the presence of an harmonic trap as a function
of the recoil energy $E_R$. The projection of the actual harmonic confinement onto the planar state
shows that the approach is independent of the trap geometry as long as the sum of the potential and
trap scales is the recoil energy $E_R$ \[from [@Sackett2000]\].[]{data-
label="fig:BN"}](color_plot){width="0.75\linewidth"} Projection of the numerical harmonic trap
----------------------------------------- In this section the harmonic trap is distorted to show
the possibility of a planar ground state. To this end, 3ef4e8ef8d
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